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UNDERWRITING BULLETIN 

 

To:         To All WFG Indiana Policy-issuing Agents 

 From:   Underwriting Department 

 Date:   June 19, 2013 

 Bulletin No.:   IN 2013-01 

 Re:   IDOI Bulletin 199 
 

Recently the Indiana legislature passed SEA 370 now known as P.L. 80-2013.  This new law and Bulletin 
199 from the Indiana Department of Insurance requires underwriters to file a mandated CPL fee by June 
24, 2013 that must be charged on all closings beginning July 1, 2013, and file all rates and forms for use 
on July 1, 2013, by July 1, 2013.  WFG is currently preparing its filings as is every other authorized 
underwriter in Indiana.  Upon submission to the state, all the filed fees, rates, and forms will be effective 
on July 1, 2013.  We will advise our agents of the changes and adjust the rate calculators on our website. 

We know this is a very sudden change that will definitely include the imposition of a CPL fee, and may 
increase closing costs on July 1, 2013.  

We want to advise our agents of the forthcoming changes so you may advise your customers that there 
will be upcoming fee and premium changes.  We will advise what they are as soon as they are filed. 

(copy of Bulletin 199) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTE: This Bulletin is intended for use by title issuing offices, title insurance agents and approved attorneys of WFG National 
Title Insurance Company and any reliance by any other person or entity is unauthorized. This bulletin is intended solely for the 
purpose of underwriting policies of WFG National Title Insurance Company. 






